PRESS NOTE

This is regarding an advertisement in some odia dailies dated
25.8.2018 featuring Biju Yuva Vahini Logo while congratulating an
Hon’ble MLA of the State. It is hereby clarified that the Biju Yuva Vahini
is a scheme of the Government of Odisha and that State Youth Welfare
Board, implementing the said scheme, has neither issued nor related at all,

to any such advertisements.

Further, it has also come to the notice of the State Youth Welfare
Board that, many social media handles (Facebook, Twitter etc.) have been
using the Biju Yuva Vahini Logo in their profile pictures/banners/posts. It
is again clarified that the State Youth Welfare Board, implementing the
scheme of the Government of Odisha is neither related to any such social
media handles, nor responsible for any content posted therein. All official
posts related to the scheme, released by the SYWB appears on the
following online/social media handles.
Facebook:@odishabyv

Twitter: @odishabyv
Official websitre:www.bijuyuvavahini.com

Chanchal Rana, 1AS
Chief Executive Officer
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